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August 24, 2022 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Attention:  Nancy Marconi, Registrar of the OEB 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Registrar: 
 
RE: EB-2022-0086 – Enbridge Gas Inc. – Dawn to Corunna Replacement Project 
 CAEPLA-DCLC Information related to OEB Letter dated August 23, 2022 

 
 
At the suggestion of the Case Manager, we are writing to provide information to the OEB related to its 
order for the filing by Enbridge Gas Inc. and CAEPLA-DCLC of a joint letter concerning settlement 
negotiations by no later than the due date for Enbridge’s Argument-in-Chief, which is September 6, 2022.  
The order was contained in the letter issued yesterday by the OEB.   
 
Prior to the issuance of the OEB’s letter, a negotiation meeting between Enbridge and CAEPLA-DCLC 
representatives was already scheduled for September 9, 2022 based on the availability of the parties 
involved.  Therefore, it is not anticipated that information on the settlement of issues will be available 
before the week of September 12, 2022.   
 
Yours truly, 

 

 
John D. Goudy 
 
c.c.: Parties to EB-2022-0086, via email  
 Charles Keizer, Torys LLP via email to ckeizer@torys.com  
 Ritchie Murray, Case Manager, via email to: ritchie.murray@oeb.ca 
 Michael Millar, OEB Counsel, via email to: michael.millar@oeb.ca  
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